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General Updates

• 52 Work orders completed
• The bon fire pad install was completed, cleaned
• Preparation and clean-up of the Halloween 

Hallway Decorating Competition
• The high school curb renovation is complete
• Line the athletic fields for the football and soccer 

fields
• HVAC PM at East is complete
• Backflow inspection districtwide is complete
• Summer preventative maintenance on the 

summer equipment is complete
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Practice Field/ Track - Bon Fire
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East Elementary  - crosswalk and 
stone work
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District wide – Signage Upgrades

West Elementary
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District wide - signage
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Stadium – bleacher repairs
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October Completed Work Orders



METZ EVS

October Completed Work Orders



METZ EVS
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October Tasks Complete
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• Maintenance A Techs –John Koytek, 

Mohamed Ganim, Joseph Gnall, Jon 
Skrzysowski, Chuck McKeel

• Maintenance C Techs (1st shift) – Rohni
Ganim, Deaven McCoy, Jacob Anderson, 
Kevin Haggerty

• Evening Supervisor – Kayla Pacuilli
• Maintenance C Techs (2nd shift) – Danielle 

Paff, Donna Yatsko, Terri Jones, Ron Ochwat,
Helene Czerw, Michelle Lokuta, Jennifer 
Kempf, Jaliza Chaplin, Miranda Wachilla, 
Amanda Bair, Thomas Fontaine, James 
Coleman, Kelly Fontaine

Staffing
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Scheduled Projects

• PM of the High School and West 
Elementary

• Install HUDL camera in the Main Gym
• Install winter weather equipment
• Deep cleaning of the classrooms during 

the Thanksgiving break
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Employee Recognition

• This month, I would like to recognize Kayla 
Pacuilli.  As the evening supervisor, Kayla not only 
alarms the buildings at the end of the day, she 
inspects the areas that are cleaned and 
communicates effectively with me assuring 
compliance to the cleaning guidelines.  She also 
must cover for areas within the district that need 
to be serviced when employees request time off.  
This month, she has covered areas 3 to 4 shifts 
each week.  Without fail, she simply goes about 
her business daily, ensuring the district is fully 
prepared for business. Please join me in 
congratulating Kayla.



Brian West
Director of Facilities

(570)650-7403
bwest@riversidesd.com


